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measuring a 70.0 NTU. By the PM sampling event the water within Area 2 had soaked into the ground,
so no additional sampling was conducted.

The perimeter sampling locations 9 and 10 were sampled through the morning of February 5, 2024.
Turbidity within location 10 experienced an increase to 13.4 NTU on February 1, 2024 during the pm
sampling event. This station increased to a 15 NTU on the morning of February 2, 2024 and decreased
on subsequent sampling events. As indicated previously, there was no sediment deposition within the
offsite wetlands.

Should you have any questions regarding the attached, please do not hesitate to contact me at us.

Sincerely,

Connie Henderson
Environmental Manager
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